
 
 

 
 
February 24, 2013 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
Congratulations, your son/daughter has won the zone roll-off for the 2013 Spring 
Master Youth Tournament and will be advancing to the Provincial Finals. 
 

The Provincial Finals will be held on SUNDAY, APRIL 7
TH

, 2013 at PARKWAY BOWL 

67 Ellesmere Road, inside the Parkway Mall, 416-447-1761 (map attached).  Bowling 

starts promptly at 11:00 a.m. and you are required to be at the bowling centre by 
10:30 a.m. for registration.  In this event, the Master and two (2) YBC Players will bowl 
together in a three (3) game pins-over-average event.  The team with the highest POA 
will be declared the champions.  Trophies to the winners will be presented 

immediately following the tournament. 

 
As this tournament is a provincial final, we recommend that every YBC bowler follow 
the YBC dress code which states:  That for the 2012-2013 season, all YBC bowlers 

advancing to Zone, Regional, Provincial or National levels of all tournaments be 

attired in a YBC identified bowling shirt or a golf shirt with a collar .   
 
Any qualifiers who wish to book hotel accommodation for the Spring Master Youth 
Provincials may do so at their own expense at the following hotel: 
 

  HOTEL INFORMATION 
 

           Holiday Inn & Suites Toronto Markham 
  7095 Woodbine Ave 
  Markham, Ontario, L3R 1A3 
  For Reservations Call:  (905) 474-0444 or 1-800-387-3303 
  Rate:  $95.00 + taxes (per night)   
                Quote Group Master Bowlers Association of Ontario 
                Reservation Cut-Off Date:  March 23

rd
, 2013 

 

Note:  Individuals must make their own reservations by the cut-off date and 
mention the group code you are booking against.  A major credit card is required to 

guarantee all reservations.. 

   

 
 
 
 

 

MASTER BOWLERS  ASSOCIATION OF ONTARIO 

3 Concorde Gate, Suite 302, Toronto, Ontario, M3C 3N7 

Telephone: (416) 426-7165     Fax: (416) 426-7387  

 Website:  www.mbao.ca        Email: office@mbao.ca  

http://www.mbao.ca/
mailto:office@mbao.ca


 
We encourage you to come out and cheer for your family member, and we look forward 
to seeing you there.  Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 
the MBAO Provincial Office at (416) 426-7165 weekdays during normal business hours 
or via Email at office@mbao.ca. You may also contact your child s Master Bowler. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Dave Johnson 
Director of Operations 

 
 

MASTER BOWLER:  ___________________________________________ 

 

TELEPHONE:  ________________________________________________ 

 

E-MAIL ADDRESS:  ____________________________________________ 

mailto:office@mbao.ca

